From: registrar

Sent: July-28-17 2:38 PM

To: o

Subject: LoC, EB-2017-0049 FW: Proposed Delivery Rate increase
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Completed

Original Message-----

From: susan Hollyman ([
Sent: July-28-17 10:37 AM

To: ConsumerVoice

Subject: Proposed Delivery Rate increase

To Whom it Concerns,

I am a Hydro One customer with two accounts, one for a family home in Courtice, Ontario and the other, a family cottage near
Magnetewan, Ontario.

| am vehemently opposed to any further increases to our electricity delivery rates. We Ontarians pay considerably more than most
in North America for our power and the time has come to call a halt. This resource is too vital to our current and future well
being(families, businesses and institutions) to continue to manage it as a cash cow.

Distribution rates equal or excel actual electricity consumption so that consumers have less and less control over final bills i.e
conservation has a negligible impact on the bottom line (the rationale for time-of-use billing, as | recall).

Furthermore, at our "seasonal" cottage, we are charged extortionate rates in spite of the fact that the road along which our hydro
line runs is home to an equal number of permanent residents who pay less than we do for the same end product!

| hope this email will serve to register this consumer's strong opposition to the proposed rate increase (made even more laughable
by the Government's recent move to curry voter favour by decreasing hydro rates).

Yours Truly,

Susan Yeigh Hollyman

Sent from my iPad





